
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
27.1.22 

CAR PARK SAFETY 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Following an incident at the entrance to our school car park this week, it’s 
important to remind parents and carers that the school car park should not be used 
unless express permission has been given by school. This may include when 
permission is given to pick up a child for a medical appointment that takes place 
during the school day. The car park is not available for parents for dropping off and 
picking up children at the beginning and the end of the day. This is to ensure safe 
pedestrian and driver usage around the surrounding area of the school during these 
busy times.  
 
Disabled spaces are not for general use by parents and carers, please be respectful 
to drivers requiring this facility.   
 
We have written to parents on a number of occasions in the past about taking due 
care when driving and parking in and around the school. It is important that all 
adults take this responsibility seriously and prioritise the health and safety of our 
children and families above convenience. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs J Sparrow  
Head of School 
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